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I've been on a couple of waiting lists for housing for two plus years. I've found housing 
on my own, housing costs comparable, and less to that of the Housing Authority (HA), 
only to be told I have no choice but to live in properties owned/managed etc. by the 
HA. That which is offered by HA is subpar, at best, to what can be available. HA 

Message properties are in frightening neighborhoods, in filthy conditions OUTSIDE, deterring 
one from entry, and are less than desirous for anyone. Why can I (we) not be 
subsidized in favorable environs equal to, and often less than to what it may cost the 
HA? I will be facing homelessness after the first of the year. I am experiencing renal 
failure for the second time. Any suggestions? 
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